
SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS MEETING 
Southern Lehigh High School Board Room 

June 27, 2011 
 

CONSENT AGENDA 
 

 
 

1.  The Administration recommends approval of the bills to be paid as of June 27, 2011.  (VI, A) 

2.  The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute teacher for the 2010-11 school year: 

Frances Werkheiser, Elementary 

3.  The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute teachers for the 2011-12 school year: 

Marilyn Adams, Library 

Harold Breitenstein, Reading; English 

Natalie Deacon, Health and Physical Education 

Lisa Dex, Elementary 

Liesje Germ, Biology, Environmental Ed K-12 

Sylvia Kinsey, Library and Elementary Education 

Kathleen Malek, Elementary 

Thomas Seidenberger, Elementary; English 7-9 

Melissa Thoet, Elementary    

4.  The Administration recommends approval of the following student teacher placement: 

Whitney Szmodis, Elementary Education, Lehigh University, with Miri Lynn Yoder, Lower Milford 
Elementary School, from August 29, 2011 to December 2, 2011.    

5.  The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute staff for the 2011-12 school year: 

Victoria Butz, Substitute Instructional Assistant 

Lisa Dex, Substitute Instructional Assistant 

Donna Irvine, Substitute Secretary 

Melissa Thoet, Substitute Instructional Assistant 

6.  The Administration recommends accepting the resignation of the following staff: 

Jordan Herman, 7 hour Instructional Assistant, Southern Lehigh High School, effective June 21, 
2011 at the end of the business day.    

7.  The Administration recommends approval of Tara Walter as mentor for the Chinese Guest Teacher for the 
2011-2012 school year at a stipend not to exceed $700.00 for the 2011-2012 school year.    

8.  The Administration recommends approval of Tamme Westbrooks as Guidance Leader 9-12 for the 2011-
2012 school year at a stipend of $2,371. 
 
9.  The Administration recommends approval of Melinda Watkins as Dance Chaperone at $46.62 per event for 
the 2010-11 school year.   

10. The Administration recommends approval of Linda Gross and Stephanie Donald as teachers for the 2011 
High School Prep Program at an hourly rate of $37.40  
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11. The Administration recommends approval of Maria Misevicius as an instructional assistant for the 2011 
High School Summer Math Lab at an hourly rate of $15.89 per hour through June 30, 2011 and a rate of 
$16.50 per hour beginning July 1, 2011. 

12. The Administration recommends approval of the following returning coaches for the 2011-2012 school 
year: 

John Toman  Head Football  $9,664 

Derek Bleiler  Asst. Football  $5,798 

Michael Feifel  Asst. Football  $5,798 

Adam Legath  Asst. Football  $5,798 

Stephen Schrader  Asst. Football  $5,798 

Joseph Glassic  MS Head Football  $4,349 

Randall Latza  Cross Country Head  $5,605 

Cotie Strong  Asst. Cross Country  $3,363 

Donald West, Jr.  Head Volleyball  $5,605 

Donald West, Sr.  Asst. Volleyball  $2,242** 

Kristen Linhart  Asst. Volleyball  $1,121** 

Paulette Elstner  MS Head Volleyball  $2,522 

Colleen Haig  HS Head Cheerleading $3,978 

Andrea Drabenstott  Head Girls’ Tennis  $4,832 

Matthew Greenawald Head Golf   $4,832 

Terrence Nevill  Head Boys’ Soccer  $7,054 

Douglas Roncolato  Asst. Boys’ Soccer  $4,233 

Richard Dreves  Asst. Boys’ Soccer  $2,116.50*** 

Rodney Koch  Asst. Boys’ Soccer  $2,116.50*** 

**This amount represents a 66/33 split of the total stipend of $3,363. 

***This amount represents a 50/50 split of the total stipend of $4,233. 

13. The Administration recommends approval of the following volunteer coaches for the 2011-2012 school 
year: 

Robert Edmonds  Football 

Gregory Holland  Football 

Walter Hooks  Football 

Kyle Mirth   Football 

Pamela Carmona  Cross Country 

Jennifer Shields  Cross Country 

Christa Burke  Volleyball 

Jonathan Getz  Volleyball 

Cynthia Ashworth  Girls’ Tennis 

Mark Evans  Boys’ Soccer 

 


